
to our U11 Rugby players 

who take part in a 

tournament this morning.  

  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

  

      
         

   

     
   

   

       

   

       

          

       

      
      
       

             

      

   

         
     

     

    

        

            

           
      

      
          

        
 
        
 
  
 

 
 

  
 
      

 
 

 
 
 

 
      

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

When we return to Ash Green after a much needed break, our musical performers will start 
rehearsals on Tuesday afternoon. Our U11 cricketers will take part in a tournament on 
Wednesday morning and we have a Friends of Ash Green meeting at the Upper Site at 3.30 on 
Thursday (all welcome). 
We end the week on Friday with an U9 cricket tournament in the morning and our Year 3 
classes will host their assemblies - KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all 
welcome. 
 

So far      

95.2%
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AND RETURN ON MONDAY 4 JUNE 

Every child who went on 

our Year 6 PGL trip to 

Winmarleigh Hall in 

Preston was wonderfully 

behaved. The children 

arrived home tired having 

had a fabulous time! 

Check out our pics on the 

app! 

Good luck to our U11 

cricketers who will take 

part in a tournament on 

Wednesday 6 June. 

 

“LOVE YOU TO PIECES” 
 

MONDAY 11 JUNE 
3.30 – 4.30 

 
at the Upper Site 

 
Come along and make a jigsaw photo 

frame. 
 

T-SHIRT MAKING 
 

MONDAY 25 JUNE 
3.30 – 4.30 

 
at the Lower Site 

 
Design and make a t-shirt. 
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Our Talk Topic when we return will be 

‘Sport through the ages’ as we wish our 

teams well in their tournaments. We will 

also look at sport throughout history – the 

World Cup and Olympic Games.  

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

8 June 3G & 3T 22 June 2C & 2O 

    

13 July 1B/R & 1C   

    
 

 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 13 June is the chance for Year 5 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
 
Our Year 6 lunch will be on Wednesday 27 June - the last time our Year 6 children will be all together. 
 
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
 
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
   

 
20-21 JUNE – MUSCIAL 

 
FRIDAY 29 JUNE –  

LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 
 

SATURDAY 30 JUNE –  
SUMMER FAIR 

 
FRIDAY 6 JULY – TRANSITION DAY 

 
 

TUESDAY 17 JULY – PRIZE GIVING 
 

THURSDAY 19 JULY –  
SPORTS DAYS 

 
FRIDAY 20 JULY – 

BREAK UP 

 

 
 

 

 

Our School Trips for next term are as 

follows: 

Just 

3s 

Wednesday 

20 June 

Peppa Pig at the 

theatre 

Y2 
Wednesday 

4 July 
Lytham St. Anne’s 

 

This year’s musical 

production is OLIVER. 
 

PERFORMANCES AT THE 

VIADUCT THEATRE, 

HALIFAX 
 

WEDNESDAY 20 JUNE 

THURSDAY 21 JUNE 

 
TICKETS £5 –  

ON SALE FROM TUES 5 JUNE 


